
Private Non-profit 
Collaboration for 
Affordable Solar 

 
July 18th at 10am-11:00am. 

Zoom and Facebook Live 
 

Collaborate ~ Create Solar ~ 
Help Low Income Vermonters 

 
 

 

Sustainable Woodstock and Vital Communities are excited to be hosting an informational 
meeting about creating affordable solar opportunities for moderate-low income Vermonters. 
Norwich Solar Technologies, Twin Pines Housing, and Norman Sun LLC will be leading a 
discussion about how private individuals and companies can collaborate with the non-profit 

sector to develop solar energy designed for low to moderate-income households in VT. 
Building solar is a strong investment that is also great for our future and environment. Solar 

energy costs can be less expensive and less volatile than fossil fuel based energy. During this 
discussion, we will explore how partnerships between the private and public sector can help 

income-sensitive Vermonters benefit from the lower and fixed costs of solar energy. We will also 
explain how these same benefits can apply to non-profits, municipalities, and other entities 

without a tax burden! 

This event is ideal for: non-profit managers, representatives of financial institutions, city/town 
planners & planning board members, local energy committee members, selectboard members, 
town managers, city mayors, regional planning commission staff, regulators, legislators, solar 

developers, and any resident interested in affordable solar! 

Register for the event to receive the Zoom login information. Register 
here. https://www.eventbrite.com/e/109036711740 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/109036711740

